

13 October 1962

Dear Maria,

I have just received this morning and read quickly through your outline for woman. I am glad you have so much worked out already. I cannot go into it here, because it takes of course more time and thought, and I want to send this note with Bénédicte, who leaves in a couple of hours. I will try to send something to Pau, so you can perhaps discuss it together. I hope you have managed to get some bibliography worked out, because it needs that to give you some idea of where to start.

since it came)

I have had your earlier letter of the 1st on my desk, for immediate (!) answer. I still hope very much that you will have managed to get some syllabus material ready also by the time you leave Coimbra. Elly and I will probably to to Muelheim for several days at the end of the month to talk again and work through things with Irmengard, probably between the 25th and 306h. Everyone was of course swamped in work on returning to their various posts, so all are having difficulty getting done. However, in order for it to go to national leaders by January, we ought to have the suggestions of our committee by the last week of October. That "January2 is in fact a bit misleading; we want the training people to have our outline soon enought to start experimenting with it during this year -- otherwise we lose months. So I am looking forward hopefully to receiving your contribution soon.

cheers and congratulations!

I remain full of admiration during my exhortation for what you have managed to do. What a relief that Emilia is teaching in Coimbra! / KXXXXX Very nice that you can be with Bénédicte for a while; our prayers go with you for a successful trip on all levels.

Much love,

Eleanor

